
 
          February 13, 2018 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL AND/OR GEOTECHNICAL SERVICES REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS  
Chico Unified School District 

Chico, Butte County, California 
 
 
The Chico Unified School District has requested “Statements of Qualifications” SOQ’s from experienced 
Environmental and/or Geotechnical Service Consultants.   
 
The due date for the RFQ has been changed from Friday, February 16, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. to Tuesday, 
February 20, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. 
 
 
Interested firms that plan to respond to the Environmental and/or Geotechnical Service RFQ should 
contact Kayci Tiner at KTiner@chicousd.org.  
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